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Deadlines coming for voter registration
By Frank Sgrignuoli III, USAG Installation Voting Assistance Officer    26 September 2018

 

Tuesday was National Voter Registration Day, two weeks before the Oct. 9 deadline to register to vote in the Nov.
6 general election.
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With midterm elections coming up and varying voter registration deadlines across states
looming in October, the focus of September 25 is on boosting the number of voters
eligible to vote in November. This started back in 2012, with organizers boasting over
750,000 voters registering across all 50 states as a result of its 2016 push.

To find out more important information for voters visit https://www.fvap.gov/

Important Dates for the 2018 Election

September 17: First day to apply for a civilian absentee ballot.
October 9: Last day to register to vote in the November election.
October 30: Last day to apply for a civilian absentee ballot.
November 2: Last day for County Boards of Elections to receive voted civilian
absentee ballots.
November 6: General Election.

To find election dates and deadlines visit 

https://www.usvotefoundation.org/vote/state-elections/state-election-dates-deadlines.htm
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For more information contact Frank Sgrignuoli III, USAG Installation Voting Assistance
Officer at (717) 245-3688. 

RELATED LINKS

Federal Voting Assistance Program

https://www.fvap.gov/

